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Please respond to 

<padmd@foothill.net> 

To "'Supervisor Rusty Dupray"' <bosone@co.el-dorado.ca.us> 

cc "Supervisor Helen Baumann" <bostwo@co.el-dorado.ca.us>, 
"Supervisor James R. Sweeney" 
<bosthree@co.el-dorado.ca.us>, "Supervisor Norma 
Santiago" <bosfive@co.el-dorado.ca.us>, "Supervisor Ron 
Briggs" <bosfour@co.el-dorado.ca.us>, "Robert E. Sullivan, 
M.D." ~dr.sullivan@comcast.net~ 

Subject Medical Marijuana ldentification Cards 

June 3,2007 

Rusty Dupray 
El Dorado County Board of Supervisors 
Placerville, CA 95667 

Dear Supervisor Dupray, 
I am writing to request your support for implementation of the California Medical Marijuana I.D. 

Card Program as mandated by state law. 
The I.D. Card offers protection from arrest for legitimate patients and while privacy issues remain, 

the program has worked reasonable well in the 26 California counties who have adopted it. 
In addition, I believe public officials have a duty to implement all the laws, even the controversial 

ones. Our democratic process demands it! 

Sincerely, 
Philip A. Denney, M.D. 
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